
PE

Earrings need to be removed and hair needs to be 

tied up.

Children should still wear their PE kits to school.

In term 1 we are learning Football with an external 

coach and Tri-Golf.

Library

The children will 

change their 

books in the 

library on 

Tuesday.

Homework

Homework will be set every Friday and will 

be due in on the following Wednesday.

Homework is set via a termly sheet of 

suggested activities linked to our work this 

term.

We do expect children to also read regularly 

and practice their times tables.

Experience Days

We have a variety of upcoming 

experience days and events for you to 

be aware of:

Viking Day –Term 2

CAT testing –Term 3

School Trip –Term 3 (TBC)

Science day –Term 4

Multiplication Tables Check –Term 

6

Greek day –Term 6

Multiplication Tables Check

In Year 4, your children will be taking the Multiplication 

Check in Term 6.

They need to answer 25 times tables questions, but they 

will only have 6 seconds per question.

It is so important that your children are confident with 

their times tables by the end of the year, so please 

practice them regularly at home.

The times tables book we are providing, and letter with 

additional information will help with this.

Reading

Reading regularly with your child is so important. 

It helps to develop their vocabulary, 

understanding and ability to discuss and explain 

events with others., not just in reading, but across 

the whole curriculum. Reading daily with your 

child has a significant impact, and we encourage 

daily reading as often as possible. The sheet 

provided has several styles of questions to ask 

your child whilst reading with them to develop 

their reading skills further.


